
Nativity of Blessed Virgin Mary School 

Home School Association Board Parent Meeting Minutes 

April 27, 2022 at 7 pm in school gym 

 

Fundraising update (Dawn Dorn): 

• Our last major fundraiser will be the golf tournament held on June 27th.  We have $22,000 

remaining to meet this years fundraising goal. 

Gala update (Erik Hoertz) 

• This years Gala was yet another success.  The Gala will be held again next Spring but most likely 

at a new venue. Erik is open to any ideas anyone may have. 

• To date there has been 1 Gala meeting but should anyone be interested in helping they can 

reach out to Danielle or Erik Hoertz to get involved.  There are many opportunities to get 

involved and they are looking for some new ideas this year. 

Upcoming Events (Dr. Cluckey/Mrs. Richard) 

• Spring concert and ice cream social on Thursday. 

• Field Day is scheduled for June 10th. This year it will include grades pre-k 4 thru 8th grade. 

• 8th grade class trip and graduation 

• Golf Tournament on June 27th.  Mrs. Connolly will be sending out signups for help the day of via 

Cougar News in the upcoming weeks.  Don't forget to hand in your donations. Sponsorship and 

golf registrations are currently underway. 

• Awards ceremony 

• Summer picinic at school (August 2022) 

School Updates (Dr. Cluckey/Father Ron) 

• We obtained a school safety grant to purchase some new air filters and blinds for the school. 

• Russ Salvatore donated a 75 inch plasma TV which can now be seen in our cafeteria. 

• Dr. Cluckey thanked all the parents for their support during his tenure. 

• Father Ron and the School Board are currently going thru applications and will begin 

interviewing new Principal applicants. 

• Enrollment in our new preschool academy program is going well. 

 

Prepared by Kelly Hamp, HSA Secretary 


